
Oak Hills Elementary 
Family Safety Night

Please join your PTO & Oak Hills Administration 
in discussion & presentations from local experts  

January 26th 7- 8pm  
This evening is an opportunity to inform ourselves in ways we 
can educate and protect our children in their personal safety;  as 
well as cyber and media risks which have become more 
prevalent with the use of technology.

In attendance will be: 

■ Sally Blackwood from CARES NW
– Child Personal Safety & Awareness 

■ Shelly Ray OHE Counselor 
– Bully Proofing 

■ Anna Vallee OHE Tech Assistant 
– Cyber Safety 

■ Jon Samuelson from BSD 
– Device Monitoring

(8 – 8:30pm educators available for Q&A)


